
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—15th March 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have  been work-

ing hard on their performance which we 

are looking forward to sharing with you  

next Thursday morning. In English, the 

children have been writing their own ver-

sion of ‘The Queen’s Hat’. The children 

need to remember to take their time to 

think of their sentence and then read it 

back to make sure that it makes sense and 

that they have included a full stop. As 

part of STEM week, the children have tak-

en part in  maths workshops and a range 

of science activities all about ‘Time’.  

Next week, we will continue to work on 

our performance and the children will 

complete their stories. In Maths, we are 

going to be moving on to division so the 

children will be learning about the divi-

sion symbol and sharing amounts. To 

help the children with division, it would 

be really good if they can continue to 

practise their two, five and ten times table 

as this will really help them.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Spring 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Performance—21st March: please can chil-

dren wear black  trousers and white t-

shirts on Wednesday and Thursday next 

week.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Zarlish 

2Franklin: Harrison 

2Newton: Elroi 


